December 2, 1959
DRAFT OF LETTER TO FQREIGN‘HIHISIEH OF IRAN
Dear Mr, Foreign Minister;

We have recently had some correspondence with the
Government of Afghanistan wWhich you may fing :h;tornting.

I enclose herewith coples of the items of this correspondence,

Ianma member of the Permanent Committee on the

American Bap Association, In Preparation for g meeting of
this Committee in Miami, Florida, last Spring we Prepared
& document entitled "Survey of International Agreements

was sent to the Government of Afghanistan (Enclosure i),

tlon treaty or 1958 between Iran ang Afghanistan.
The reply from Afghanistan (Enclosure 3) appears
to deny the existence of that treaty, It i1s Possible that
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but this seems unlikely. It appears that Afghanistan regards

the treaty as never having been ratified or for some other
reason never having come into effect,
The memorandum

also sent us by M’shm;tan
(Enclosure 4) i1s

.mtcruting as glving the Afghanistan
view of the recent negotiations concerning the Helmand,
I also enclose our reply o Afghanistan (Enclosure 5),

Yours truly,

John G, Laylin



